
From: Beth Maris
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: NO Hog Farms in the Buffalo River Watershed
Date: Thursday, April 06, 2017 2:43:38 PM

Please do NOT allow C&H Hog Farms to add more farms to the Buffalo River
watershed.  This business can locate to another area, but the Buffalo River cannot. 
If runoff from these farms harms the Buffalo River water quality, then not only will
we lose a beautiful National River and a tourist attraction, but hundreds of people
that rely on those tourist dollars will lose their jobs.  Please DON"T endanger this
one of a kind Arkansas attraction.

Beth Maris
Little Rock
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